
  

        

   

     

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                                                

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                                            

 

 

  

                                                          

 

 

West Conshohocken Residents –March 2025 

UPCOMING EVENTS 

 

Planning Commission 

Borough Hall 

March 6th at 7pm 

 

Spring Forward 

March 9th 

 

Council Meeting 

Borough Hall 

March 11th at 7pm 

 

First Day of Spring 

March 20th 

 

Public Safety, Traffic & Parking 

Borough Hall 

March 20th at 7pm 

 

Personnel, Finance & Pension 

Committee Meeting 

Borough Hall 

March 25th at 7pm 

 

Bulk Trash 

March 27th  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

West Conshohocken Shade Tree 

Commission is seeking two 

volunteers. Please send your resumes 

to dborgerson@westconsho.com by 

4:00pm on March 31st  

 

George Clay is actively seeking 

volunteer Fire Fighters. All 

equipment and training are provided. 

Please contact George Clay at (610) 

828-6161 or visit www.geoclay.com 
 

 

 

 

 

 

West Conshohocken Notes 
From the Desk of 

Doug Borgerson 

 Borough Manager 
Follow Us On Our Website & Subscribe  

 

 

 

The Borough’s New Business Hours are Monday to Friday 

8:30am to 3:30pm (appointments outside these hours can 

be scheduled by emailing dborgerson@westconsho.com 

Please Help us with Trash, Recycling and Bulk Pickup 

• Make certain the lids are secured on cans so that your trash 

remains in the containers. 

• Break down boxes and secure them in high winds. 

• JP Mascaro, our recycling partners, will only collect bags that 

are clear and see-through blue bags, they will not take any 

recycling in solid colored bags.  

• Bulk Trash is limited to 4 large items. 

• Construction materials will not be picked up on bulk pickup 

days. 

• Televisions need to be disposed of through Electronic 

Recycling Program. 

Sunday,  

March  9th 

mailto:dborgerson@westconsho.com


 

 

Can’t wait for Spring? Neither can we!!! 

 

Spring cleaning is a great way to refresh your home, but safety should always come first. Here are 

some essential safety tips: 

Declutter - Remove tripping hazards like cords, rugs, and clutter before starting. 

Lift Properly -Bend at the knees and lift with your legs to avoid back strain. 

Read Labels –Follow instructions and warnings on cleaning products. 

Never Mix Chemicals –Avoid dangerous combinations like bleach and ammonia, it creates toxic 

fumes. 

Ventilation is Key –Open windows and doors when using strong cleaning products. 

Wear Protective Gear such as gloves, masks, safety glasses and appropriate shoes                       

Use a Sturdy Ladder – Ensure it’s on stable ground and don’t overreach. 

Unplug Appliances – When cleaning around electrical items, unplug them first. 

Be Careful with Water –Keep electrical devices dry & avoid wet hands when plugging in items. 

Check Tools –Ensure outdoor equipment (lawnmowers, power washers, etc.) is in good condition. 

Be Aware of Allergies –Pollen and dust can trigger allergies so wear a mask if needed. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

                               

St Patty’s Day Parade In Conshy 
Saturday, March 15th @ 2pm 

Fayette St 

 


